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Dear NHS Family,
We will soon return from our winter break, unfortunately, COVID-19 will still be with us.

Please communicate with our school nurse via email if your child tests positive for COVID-19 or comes in close
contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19.

Her email address is: susan.webber@christina.k12.de.us

The email should contain the following information:

1. If your child tests positive:
a. Your child’s full name
b. Date symptoms started
c. Date child was tested
d. Your phone number

2. If your child was identified as a close contact for anyone whom tested positive:
a. Your child’s full name
b. Date of their exposure to the positive individual
c. Relationship to the individual
d. Date individual tested

3. Please respond to the email that she will be sending back to you. Nurse Webber may need to ask more

questions.

This information will allow her to guide you with information regarding the return of your student as we reopen
schools on January 11, 2021.

If you are looking for Coronavirus information or looking for a site to get tested, please go to
https://coronavirus.delaware.gov/testing/ this site may be able to answer your questions until Nurse Webber or a
member of the Delaware Division of Public Health is able to contact you.

Please remember during this Holiday Season to:
Wear a mask when around anyone not living in your home, wash your hands often, and avoid large gatherings by
Social Distancing

Happy Holidays and looking forward to 2021 from the CSD Lead Nurse Karen Kleinschmidt
(Karen.Kleinschmidt@christina.k12.de.us) and our NHS School Nurse/Covid Liaison Susan Webber
(Susan.webber@christina.k12.de.us)

Aaron M. Selekman, Principal
Newark High School

750 E. Delaware Ave.
Newark, DE 19711

(302) 631-4700
www.newarkhigh.org
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